



Dear Parents/Carers,

## **TLC Easter Bonnet Making Invitation**

We would like to invite all parents into TLC1 or TLC2 for an Easter Bonnet making session with a mini parade at the end of the session.

This will take place on Monday 7th April 2025 from 9.00a.m. until 10.00a.m.

Please, if you can, come and join your children and our TLC staff in this wonderful opportunity.

The resources will be provided by school.

Your sincerely,

S. Lea

Mrs S. Lea Headteacher

Jesson's Church of England Primary School, School Street, Dudley, DY1 2AQ Tel: 01384 816825 Email: info@jessons.dudley.sch.uk www.jessons.dudley.sch.uk